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DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
NATIONAL AIR & SPACE INTELLIGENCE CENTER
WRIGHT-PATTERSON AFB OHIO

23 September 2020

Colonel Paul K. Harmer

Vice Commander

4180 Watson Way

Wright-Patterson AFB OH 45433-5648

This letter is in reference to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated
30 October 2015. We received your request and have assigned case number 2016-00548-F. A review
was conducted and it was determined the documents you requested may be partially released. It was
determined that the denied information should be protected under the following exemptions.

United States Code, Title 5, Section 552(b)(1). The unauthorized disclosure of such
information could reasonably be expected to cause damage to national security and is properly

and currently classified, as specifically authorized under the criteria established by Executive
Order 12958.

United States Code, Title 5, Section 552(b)(3), 10 U.S.C. 130b. Protection of
personally identifying information of DoD personnel assigned to overseas, sensitive, or routinely
deployable units.

United States Code, Title 5, Section 552(b)(6). The unauthorized disclosure of such
information would result in a clearly unwarranted invasion of personal privacy, by revealing the
identity of personnel assigned to units that are sensitive.

The FOIA provides for the collection of fees based on the costs of processing a FOIA
request and your fee category. We have placed you in the “News Media” fee category, which
entitles you to get the first 100 pages of duplication free. The documents we are providing you
contain a total of 202 pages. There will be no duplication charges for the 202 pages.

“PROVIDING TECHNICAL ADVANTAGE...PREVENTING STRATEGIC SURPRISE”



Should you decide that an appeal to this decision is necessary, you must write to the
Secretary of the Air Force within 60 calendar days from the date of this letter. Include in your

appeal any reasons for reconsideration you wish to present and attach a copy of this letter. The
appeal should be forwarded to:

Secretary of the Air Force

Thru: NASIC/SCPD (FOIA)

4180 Watson Way

Wright-Patterson AFB OH 45433-5648

You may also contact the Air Force FOIA Public Liaison Officer at:

AF FOIA Public Liaison Office (SAF/CIO A6XA)
Attn: Ms. Anh Trinh

1800 Air Force Pentagon

Washington DC, 20330-1800

Email: usaf pentagon.saf-cio-a6.mbx.af-foia@mail.mil
Phone: (703) 614-8500

Additionally, you may contact the Office of Government Information Services at:

Office of Government Information Services
National Archives and Records Administration
8601 Adelphi Road-OGIS

College Park MD 20740-6001

Email: ogis(@nara.goy
Phone: (202) 741-5770; toll free at 1 (877) 684-6448
Fax: (202) 741-5769

Sincerely,

PAUL K. HARMER, Colonel, USAF
Vice Commander

Attachments:
Releasable Documents

“PrOVIDING TECHNICAL ADVANTA GE...PREVENTING STRATEGIC SURPRISE”
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